
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

March 7, 2019 

To: Senators: Dembrow; Olsen; Bentz, Prozanski; Roblan; Thatcher 

 Representatives Noble; Post 
 

 Re: [SB 508]  I OPPOSE [SB 508] as written. 

I oppose [SB 508] for it does not contain the need to review the Renewable Portfolio Standards (RPS) for 

the following reasons: 

There are two (2) dates that I am concerned with hydroelectric facilities; those created before 1995 and 

those after 1995.  I do not want to "reinvent the wheel" but at what time has there been a comprehensive 

review of all hydroelectric facilities with reference to the standards set forth in RPS? And, the RPS 

appears to require a more frequent review and updating as new proven technologies are introduced. 

Clarification must be made part of the record describing the technologies associate with "other 

hydroelectric generating equipment" that produces electrical energy and the relationship of this equipment 

with meeting the standards set forth in the current RPS and whether or not amending RPS to accept these 

amendments is warranted. 

                                                                                                                                Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                                                                                   /s/ David S. Wall 
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